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CARRIER SECURITY AUDIT COMMITTEE 

 

The Carrier Security Audit Committee is a newly formed group of Loss 
Prevention/Security executives representing diverse industries such as 
pharmaceutical, big box, specialty, grocery, shippers and others with a common 
interest in securing their Supply Chains by adding increased focus on the “final-mile” 
delivery. 

Under the authority of the International Supply Chain Protection Organization 
(ISCPO), the committee’s objective is to achieve a unified voice in carrier security 
standards and create an industry carrier audit that can be incorporated into our own 
respective compliance programs. 

The ISCPO’s carrier audit will differ from other industry recognized assessments 
already in circulation as it will focus on internal controls that directly impact day-to-
day loss or performance issues experienced such as POD and scan integrity.   In turn, 
the ISCPO is interested in endorsing those carriers who embrace and comply with the 
audit standards set forth. 

If you are interested in representing your organization in this project, please contact 
our Recruitment Officer - Christopher Coffey, CFI Christopher.Coffey@sephora.com 
or Committee Chairman - Wes Bank, LPC Wes.Bank@DHL.com    

Visit us at www.ISCPO.org 
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